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Dear Fellow Republican,

     It’s time once again for our annual Pachyderm Club fundraising drive.  If you are already a member, I 
ask you to renew.  If not, I ask you to please consider joining.  Your support is very important.  
As you know 2023 was a good year for us.  It was highlighted by the first time that I know of that the 
City of Rockport candidates all ran unopposed. We re-elected Republicans in all our municipal races 
county wide. 
     We will have a strong presence in the media including newspapers, radio, and direct mailings, and  
Republican Headquarters will be open daily for 30 days prior to the election this year. None of this 
would be possible without your support!
     This year we will proudly be supporting candidates, Heather Gries for Commissioner District 2, can-
didates Tom Brown and Mac Webb for Commissioner District 3, candidates Aaron Benton, David Gogel 
and Brian Greulich for County Council at Large (vote for 3), candidate Darrell “Heavy” Stephens for 
Clerk of the Spencer Circuit Court, candidate Kensie Coultas for Recorder, candidate Elaine Jones for 
Treasurer, and candidate Tyler Daming for Surveyor.
     We will continue to host our annual Lincoln-Reagan Day Dinner at Santa’s Lodge.  This year’s din-
ner  will be Saturday, April 6th. The annual Perry-Spencer Picnic will be at Mulzer’s Camp in Troy and 
is tentatively set for August 22.  We have yet to schedule the Golf Scramble at Christmas Lake.  This date 
will be announced later.  This all takes a great deal of organization, volunteers, and money.
     It takes a considerable amount of money to provide our candidates with support. It is critical we have 
the ability to assist our candidates financially and with the Party infrastructure needed to continue to 
elect Republicans in Spencer County. With your financial support we will be able to continue our strong 
presence throughout the county in parades, fairs, festivals and community dinner/auction events.  
     I am writing today to ask for your help.  We rely on you to help us, because, as we have said many 
times before, there is no one else.  We need both financial and volunteer support.   Your generosity en-
sures the Republican Party will continue to play an active and vital role in our community.  
     If you are currently a member of the Pachyderm Club we sincerely thank you and ask you to renew 
your membership.  If not, please give serious consideration to making a contribution through this donor 
club. As you will see on the form included, there are several levels of giving.  Also, please note the extra 
benefits you receive as a Pachyderm Club member!    

Republican Strong!

Jon Winkler
Vice Chair IN-CD8
Chair Spencer County Republican Party
812-393-0588


